
 

 
 
 
          INVITATION FOR PUBLIC COMMENTS ON THE 2014/2015 ANNUAL REPORT 
 
 
The Mayor, Councillor D.Jonas, in accordance with S 21 (a) of the Municipal Systems Act (Act 32 of 
2000) and in compliance with S 127 of the Municipal Finance Management Act (Act 56 of 2003) 
invites the community of Thembelihle municipality to submit written comments or presentations 
relating to the content of the 2014/2015 Annual Report which was tabled in a Special Council 
Meeting which was held on 29 February 2016 at the Council chambers in Hopetown at 11h00. 
 
 
The 2014/2015 Annual Report is available for perusal at all Libraries and Municipal offices within the 
Thembelihle Municipal Area as well as on website of the municipality. 
 
 
Members of the public may submit their comments in writing to the Municipal Manager at the 
municipal offices in Hopetown by not later than 24 March 2016 
 
 
Any person who wishes to comment but is unable to write may visit any of the municipal offices 
during office hours where they will be assisted to transcribe their comments/ presentations in a 
format suitable for consideration by Council. 
 
 
Kindly direct any queries to Mr. A.M Mogale, Municipal Manager at Tel no: 053 203 0005/8 
 
 
A.M. Mogale 
 
Municipal Manager 
 
Thembelihle Local municipality    
 
09 March 2016  
 
  


